
Update on TMH missing patient incident

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     Regarding an earlier incident of a patient who left the hospital without
notifying hospital staff, the spokesperson for Tuen Mun Hospital gave the
following update today (August 5):

     A 35-year-old female patient who had left the hospital without notifying
hospital staff last night (August 4) was found in Tin Shui Wai this
afternoon. The patient was brought back to Tin Shui Wai Hospital for a
medical check-up. The patient is in stable condition.
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